
I am writing to voice my strong support for HB 2019 Student Success Act.  I ask that you vote YES on HB 
2019. 
 
HB 2019 is the right solution for Oregon.  HB 2019 prioritizes education and addresses Oregon’s revenue 
issue.  Our students are worth the investment.  Big corporations benefit from an educated work force 
and should be willing to help pay for the education of our students.   
 
Please Vote YES on HB 2019. 
 
Thank you, 
Beatrice “Bebe” Michel 
Gearhart, Oregon 

 


